
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 25th May 2023 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3:18 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome Mrs Casterton back from her maternity leave this week. 

She will continue her part time teaching in Maple class and we express our sincere thanks 

to Mrs Smyth who helped to keep the continuity and structures in place by teaching Maple 

class for the full week. She, too, will return to part time class teaching after the holidays in 

Maple.  

 

We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Lily Grace 

Tilly   

Robbie 

Isabelle 

Dante 

Dennis 

Rosie May 

Joshua 

Freya O 

Callum 

Charlotte 

Sophia 

William 

Harry P 

Sydney 

Mate 

Gabor 

Natanya 

Alice 

Sofia 

Mason 

Millie H 

Jenson W 

Arthur 

 

Those children 
demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘’Wisdom’ 

Sophie B 

Sophia  

Lily Grace  

Jonatan 

Edward 

Iris  

Drew 

Rosie May 

Freya M 

Lillie Mae 

Sydney 

Bentley 

Jennifer 

Oliver 

Archie 

Daniel 

Jensen R 

Ryan  

Laila 

Jack 

 

Eagles of St John Emmie  Abigail 

 

Luke  Charlie 

 

A huge well done to all our children who we have recognised for their hard work, 

achievements and for ‘being ready, respectful and safe’ 
 

Forest school has taken place this term and has been really successful. The children and 

staff have thoroughly enjoyed the outdoor session. We are 

delighted that we are able to offer Forest school once 

again after the holidays. The sessions will take place on a 

Thursday. Please complete the return slip on the letter 

which came home. There is a limited number of places 

and priority will be given to those children signed in for the 

after-school club on a Thursday.   

Help needed! Have we any family members, friends from 

school who could offer their help to paint the purple railings? - we 

would like them to match the new green railings recently installed. 

Please contact the school office if you can help.  
 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cook Stars is coming to Coppull St Johns from 

Wednesday 14th June.  

This is an after-school event and the flyer has 

been emailed home for you to sign your child 

up if they want to participate. There is a cost 

involved which covers all the essential 

ingredients needed. Please book on by noon 

tomorrow to secure a place.  

 

 

 

 

On Monday 19th June at 2.30pm all our families are invited into school to sample some of 

the new menu that Lancashire County Council Catering have introduced. Do hope you 

can come along.  

 

 

 

Library loans to be returned 

Coppull library have asked that any books children loaned from 

the library upon their recent visit are returned or renewed.  

 
 

 

 

PTFA 

The PTFA supports school in so many ways 

and takes such an active role. Sadly, some 

member of the group will be leaving us at 

the end of the summer term and so I 

encourage you to consider if you are able to 

join the PTFA and help ensure the many wonderful activities continue to take place 

throughout the school year. Your help and commitment would be very much appreciated.  

 

Summer Fair at St John’s church  

The annual summer fair will be taking place at St 

John’s church hall on Saturday 17th June from 11am 

until 2pm. The school choir will be opening the 

event.  Friday 16th June we will have a non-uniform 

day in return for a bottle for the bottle stall.  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of term 

Wow this term seems to have flown by, it has been such a fantastic, busy half term with all 

the classes engaged in many activities linked to their topics, celebrating the Kings 

Coronation, the children in year 2 and 6 focused and giving their very best for the SATs 

tests- well done to you all and of course an Ofsted inspection. We will share the report with 

you all once we have received it.  

Hope you all have a good break and we look forward to all our children returning safely on 

Monday 12th June.  

             

             

             

             

             

             

Events  coming up … Dates 

Half term - School closes From Friday 26th May  

School reopens  Monday 12th June  

Chorley Big sing – choir event  Thursday 15th June  

Non uniform day – bottles   Friday 16th June 

St John’s church summer fair 11-2pm  Saturday 17th June 

School lunches Open Afternoon   Monday 19th June from 2.30pm 

As part of National Sports Week- Pro Sport Coaching  Thursday 22nd June  

Transition afternoon for children to move to new classes Wednesday 5th July 

End of year reports home Tuesday 11th July 

Sports day  

Reserve sports day 

Wednesday 12th July  

Thursday 13th July  

Leaver’s performance Wednesday 19th July 

End of term disco Thursday 20th July 

Leaver’s trip   Monday 24th July 

Leaver’s service in church  Tuesday 25th July  



 

 
 

             

   


